
KV NO-1 SEC-30 GANDINAGAR 
 

NOTICE FOR SUMMER VACATION 
 

 
 

NOTICE – FOR STUDENTS 
 

 

The School will remain closed for Summer Vacation from classes 

I to XII from 03/05/2021(Monday) to 20/06/2021(Sunday)  

(both days inclusive). 

 

The school will re-open after Summer Vacation for all the classes 

on 21/06/2021(Monday). 

 

I Wish A Happy and Relaxing Vacation to All the Students and  

We Hope You are Staying Healthy and Safe, stay home & stay safe 

please wear mask properly and help fight covid-19. 

 
 

 
M C Satyawali 

 
Principal 

 
KV No.1 Sec-30  
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